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Keeping In Touch

gOSTON Wes,

CONARATULATIONS!

We have reason to celebrate with news about
two members of staff.

Firstly, Mrs Pickwell is now substantive Deputy
Headteacher - congratulations!

Secondly, Mrs Steed is expecting a baby!
What wonderful news! We are already putting
together plans and will be in touch.

SAYING Go0DpYE

We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Cook
as she will be leaving us.

Mrs Cook has been at Boston West
since January 2020. In that time, she
has been instrumental in our approach
to supporting pupils with English as a
second language. She has brought
energy and passion to our school and
she will be greatly missed.




